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Greetings,
As residents and business owners here on Bainbridge Island my wife Kerry and I
wholeheartedly support this Wintergreen townhouse project.  We NEED more affordable
housing here on Bainbridge - half of my employees live off-island because it's impossible to
find "blue collar" housing on Bainbridge Island.  Please back this project and future projects
that incorporate income qualified affordable housing.
Best regards,
Steve & Kerry Sutorius
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